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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-1102 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 5, 2019 
 
TITLE: Resolution Appointing Representatives to the Working Group and 

Technical Group Relating to the Memorandum of Understanding with 
Broward County Regarding Collaborative Study and Development of an 
Integrated Solid Waste and Recycling System (Commission Districts 1, 
2, 3 and 4)  

 

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission appoint a primary and alternate 
representative to participate in the Working Group, as well as a representative to 
participate in the Technical Group as outlined in the Memorandum of Understanding 
(MOU) with Broward County regarding a collaborative study and development of an 
integrated regional solid waste and recycling system.  
 
Background 
On September 12, 2019, City Commission approved the MOU with Broward County (CAM 
19-0670).  The MOU confirmed the City’s desire to participate in the establishment and 
implementation of a regional solid waste management system, secured representation 
under any governing body established to govern any integrated solid waste and recycling 
system resulting from the MOU and provided the opportunity to request representation on 
both the Working Group and Technical Group providing recommendations.  
 
The attached resolution establishes the City’s appointments to the Working Group and 
Technical Group. The Working Group members (a primary and alternate) must be elected 
officials. The meeting frequency and time commitment to participate will be determined by 
the Working Group once formed. The Commission will need to discuss and decide who 
among them will fulfil these roles.   
 
As City Manager, I am recommending Melissa Doyle, the Solid Waste and Recycling 
Program Manager, be appointed to represent the City on the Technical Group. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.  
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2024 initiative, specifically 
advancing: 

 The Infrastructure Focus Area 

 Goal 1: Be a sustainable and resilient community 

 Objective: Effectively manage solid waste 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Solid Waste Presentation October 14, 2019 
Exhibit 2 – Resolution 
 

 
Prepared by:   Nancy J. Gassman, Ph.D., Public Works 
  
Department Director:  Paul Berg, Public Works 
 


